
 

 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance:  

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands: one Na-
tion under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 

STAY CLASSY WEST VALLEY! 

INFORMATION: 
 
Attention All Baseball Players!  There will be a baseball meeting for all players regarding fall/winter workouts  
TOMORROW (10/1) at lunch in the indoor baseball facility.  Spread the word!! 
 
Make up meeting for any girls basketball player who didn’t attend Fridays lunch meeting is set for TODAY at 
lunch in the small gym. Open gym and try out dates will be discussed. 
 
Attention all Homecoming Royalty and Class Officers, there will be a mandatory meeting this Thursday at 
lunch in Ms. Gulden’s room (1010) to discuss the Homecoming Parade and class floats. Please make sure you 
are present! Homecoming advisors who are able to attend are encouraged to attend.  
 
Powder Puff Sign-ups: If you want to participate in Powder Puff Football as a player, cheerleader, or coach, 
please stop by The Perch to get your waiver form. Once you and your guardian fill out the form complete-
ly, bring it back to The Perch. Mrs. Kure will then provide you with further details. 
 
There is a mandatory Boys Basketball meeting for players and parents TODAY (9/30), at 6pm in the Library.  
Everybody hoping to try out should attend. 
 
 
 
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE:  The Homecoming Dance is 3 weeks away, so NOW is the time to 
take care of any fines or fees you might owe. Check your Aeries portal to see if you have any fees or fines. 
Dance Tickets will go on sale soon, but your fees MUST BE paid BEFORE you can buy a ticket. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 


